
 

Corrections to Finding the One Handbook 

1 

Below are notes and corrections to the Finding the One Handbook. Please be aware of these 

corrections and edits as you read through the Handbook.  

 

It will also be very helpful if you subscribe to the BFM newsletter that comes from the Blessing 

and Family Ministry USA for the latest updates concerning the Matching and Blessing. 

 

Since this book was published several years ago some people are no longer in the official 

position noted. 

For example: 

● Hyung Jin Nim Moon 

● In Jin Nim Moon 

● Rev. Phillip Schanker 

● And others 

 

Advisor 

The word “Advisor” was changed to “Supporter” to align with most BFD in the world who use the 

expression Matching Supporter instead of Matching Advisor. The meaning is exactly the same. 

 

 
 

● The Matching Committee is no longer needed. It is mentioned at various places in this 

handbook. 

● The Online Matching System (OMS) has updated its application since the writing of this 

book, please access the website www.cheon-il-guk.org and subscribe to the newsletter 

to know all the latest features and upgrades of OMS. 

 

 
Letter send to all Matching Supporters about the Matching Committee: 

 

Dear Matching Supporters, 

 

This letter is to inform you about changes that have been made regarding the Matching Process 

for First Generation Candidates. 

 

The matching committee was created in 2010. At the time, our team of Matching Supporters in 

North America were just beginning to be trained and many of them did not feel completely 

confident to support members as they met and began the matching process. Therefore, the 

USA Matching Committee was created as a support mechanism. 

 

The Matching Committee has been a very valuable resource and we are very grateful for each 

Member who contributed their time and input. 

 

Today, we have many resources for Matching Supporters on the Blessing and Family Ministry 

website, and also through the following pages: https://bfm.familyfed.org/matching-supporters/ . 

 

http://www.cheon-il-guk.org/
http://bfm.familyfed.org/
https://bfm.familyfed.org/matching-supporters/
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We also have four Matching Supporter Coordinators that are always available to offer support. 

Therefore, it was recently decided that the Matching Committee does not need to exist any 

longer.  

 

When two qualified individuals decide that it is time for them to start the introduction phase, and 

they have the support of their Matching Supporters, please allow them to begin the 3 week 

introduction phase, and follow their progress as you have always done. It is wise that each 

person continue to consult with their Matching Supporter on a regular basis so that you are 

aware of the progress they are making, and any difficulties that they experience. 

 

 

 

 


